
 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Alan Tiefenbach Meeting Date: July 6, 2021 

Topic: Public Hearing Continued from June 22, 2021 for Speedy Quick (CR-2021-0003) by 
Clark Wardle, Located at 2560 S. Meridian Rd. 

A. Request: Council Review of the Planning Director’s determination (DD-2021-
0004) that the reduced 5-foot interior side setback specified in UDC Table 11-
2B-3 did not apply to the new structure proposed for construction on the 
property. 

 

Information Resources: 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

Click Here to Sign Up to Testify at the City Council Public Hearing 

https://weblink.meridiancity.org/WebLink/Browse.aspx?id=230005&dbid=0&repo=MeridianCity
https://apps.meridiancity.org/SIGNINCOUNCIL/

